

## Anawim Housing Foundation Monthly E-Newsletter | July 2015

Visit Our Website | Contact Us | Donate Online | About Us



## CHECK PRESENTATION FOR \$100,000 LEADERSHIP GRANT

The Community Foundation of Greater Des Moines presented Anawim Housing with a \$100,000 check after being awarded the Leadership Grant. This award will go towards the Legacy Project on 6th Avenue.

Pictured, left to right: Angie Dethlefs-Trettin, Community Foundation; Russ Frazier, Anawim Housing President; Sue Kenny, Anawim Housing Foundation Board Chair; Patricia Shoff, Anawim Housing Board Chair; Kristi Knous, Community Foundation; and Tiffany King, Director of Advancement for Anawim Housing. We are extremely honored to be the recipient this year.

Click here to learn more about our Legacy Project.

Read More



## **ANAWIM HOUSING COMMUNITY GARDENS**

In May of this year, planting began in our community gardens. Anawim tenants and their children came out to help us plant vegetables and flowers that would be for their continued use. We stopped by this past week to check on the growth! Some of the growing vegetables and herbs included: peppers, carrots, tomatoes, cilantro, and chives.

Check out our photos from planting and see what's in bloom today!

Read More



## TAKE A LOOK INSIDE OUR FEATURED PROPERTY: 13TH AND FOREST

Did you know that Anawim Housing has 21 single-family homes in our 13th and Forest Community? These beautiful three bedroom homes are located on 13th Street and 13th Place, just south of Forest Ave. Charming front porches on all 21 of these homes create a cozy and inviting feel for this community. These homes are all within walking distance of public transportation and Evelyn Davis Park, making them an ideal location for families!

Click here for an inside look of one of these lovely properties.

Read More

Anawim Housing develops stable homes and strengthens communities.









Powered by <u>AWeber Email Marketing</u>